
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

St Dominic’s College Whānau Pānui  
28/6/2021  

 

 
 

Kia ora whānau 

The last 2 weeks of term are full on with lots going on in and around the College.  

 

 

 

COLLEGE PRODUCTION OF ‘ANNIE Jnr’ 
 

After weeks of dedication and practise we are really looking forward to our 

College production of Annie this week. Our students and staff have been 

working hard and are ready to put on a great show for you! 

 

Tickets are still available at the college office.  

$20 Adults and $10 school age student concessions available.  

 

 

 

 

Academic Coaching  

Our 2nd Academic Coaching conferences are this Thursday 1st July. To assist parents and caregivers of 

students under the age of 14, the College is offering supervision for students who cannot be at home on this 

day. If your daughter requires supervision on this day, please ring or email the college office with your 

daughter’s name by 5pm Monday 28 June. Students being supervised on site on 1st July need to come in full 

school uniform and bring independent work for the day. They must also bring their lunch and a snack as the 

tuckshop will be closed. Buses will run as normal. 

 

St Dominic’s PTFA Quiz Night 

Our PTFA Quiz Night last week was a great success, with a full gym of students, staff, whānau and friends.  

Thank you to all who came along to support us. A huge thanks to our awesome PTFA for their great effort 

and all they do to support our College.  



 

BIG SING  
We were so proud of our Vox Veritas College choir who sang at this year’s Big Sing at the Town Hall on 
Tuesday last week. They performed three beautiful pieces and even received a standing ovation from the 
crowd.  
Check out our College Facebook page for the video  
https://www.facebook.com/stdominicscatholiccollege/posts/4282338435151601  
 
You Dance  

Senior dance students had a wonderful time at the YouDance Youth Festival last week. 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
GREAT NEWS FROM … The Sports Department: 
 
Cross Country 

 

Congratulations to Stella Hammond (left) who competed 

and won first place in the Auckland College Cross 

Country Champs. She qualified from the Western Zones 

earlier this term. An incredible achievement! Well done 

Stella! We are very proud of you.  

 

Snowboarding  

Congratulations to Sienna Mulcahy (right) who 

represented St Doms earlier this month in the 

Snowboard Champs and finished in 3rd place in slope  

style. Well done Sienna. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/stdominicscatholiccollege/posts/4282338435151601


Netball Waitakere Representatives 2021 

 
Congratulations to J’Dore Walters and Keilana Fa’aletatau for being named in the Under 14 Waitakere 

Representative team for 2021. Well done girls and good luck for the representative season.  

 

Key Calendar Dates: 
 
WEEK 9 

 Monday 28th June  

Board Meeting 6.30pm  

 Wednesday 30th June:   

Year 11 Retreat/Study Skills 

 Thursday 1st July: 

Academic Coaching Conferences 

 Friday 2nd July:  Year 11 Retreat/Study Skills 

Production - Annie –Opening Night 7pm 

 Saturday 3rd July:   

Production - Annie – 2pm and 7pm 

 Sunday 4th July:   

Production - Annie – 5pm 

 

WEEK 10 

MATARIKI CELEBRATION week 


